
Autumn 2022 New students who wish to take courses online due to health reasons:  

 

As explained in “Class Implementation Policy for Autumn semester 2022” posted on the 

university website on August 24, classes will mainly be held in person.  

https://www.sophia.ac.jp/eng/news/220824_classpolicy.html 

 

If students themselves or family members who live with you have underlying medical 

conditions that are at a high risk for severe illness if infected with COVID-19, and wish 

to take in person courses online, please contact Sophia University’s Center for Academic 

Affairs by September 14 (Wed) through our university website. 

Please note that border restrictions have been lifted as of now, and reasons such as not 

being able to enter Japan in time will not be accepted. 

* Those whose entry into Japan will be delayed because their COE has not yet been 

issued will be notified by e-mail in mid-September. 

 

Contact form on Sophia’s website 

https://www.sophia.ac.jp/jpn/form/sophia03.html 

Please click「同意する」and select “about curriculum” category.  Within the “inquiry” 

box, please indicate that you are a new student from Autumn 2022, the Faculty and 

Department (School and Program) that you will be enrolled, and the reason that you 

wish to take courses online.  Center for Academic Affairs will contact you via email 

about the application process and the required documents. 

 

 

Center for Academic Affairs 

Sophia University 

 

https://www.sophia.ac.jp/jpn/form/sophia03.html

